
 

September 3, 2019 

TO  : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF TODDLER TO KINDER

FROM  : CAROL B.SEMING 
     Principal, Preschool department

SUBJECT : ANTI DENGUE ATTIRE  
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

Please see the following updated procedures on the approved anti dengue attire for Preschool students 
from September 4 to October 4, 2019. 

1. Toddler students can wear  white pants with the yellow polo / blouse uniform. Parents can buy 
outside the school. 

2. Nursery and Kinder boys are allowed to wear khaki pants.  Pants can be bought from the Bookstore 
or outside the school. The design is indicated below. 

3. Nursery and Kinder girls  can wear knee-high white socks or stockings without design. 
4. Should your child needs to wear them beyond the prescribed period, please submit a          
     letter together with a medical certificate justifying the request. 
  

Thank you. 


